
 
  

               RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/204/2021-2022                                                                               15th FEB 2022 
 

MEETING WITH PARENTS 
 

Dear Parents, (Grade VIII) 
 

Greetings! 
 

Trust all is well with you back home. 
 

This is to share with you that, all private schools have recently received Memo 
No. T&A/2022/3213 Dated: 28-01-2022, from State Council of Educational 
Research & Training, Haryana. 
 

SCERT Haryana (Gurugram) being the ‘Academic Authority’ has been assigned 
the task of introducing regular examinations for the evaluation of students 
studying in Standard 8, of all Government and recognized private schools 
situated in the State at the end of each academic year. 
 

To take this further, we would like to meet all the parents of Grade VIII, on 
Thursday, 17th February 2022 at 8: 45 a.m. for an hour. 
 

Please make a note of the following to be carried for data verification with the 
Class Teacher, Mr. Rakesh on Thursday: 

a) Passport size photo of students in School uniform (soft copy may be 
mailed to the class teacher) 

b) Aadhar card of Student 
c) Aadhar card of parents (any one of the parents will be used) 
d) Rupees 550 for General Candidates and no payment for SC/BC towards 

the examination fee. This payment can be made via cheque or an online 
transfer to the school account. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at school. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


